
*SITUATIONAL AWARENESS ADVISORY*
Vehicle/Personal Property Safety

​An ongoing investigation continues today into the overnight theft of two vehicles stolen in the
Whatley Farm Road area (west on Route 341). Both of these cars were unlocked, and the
keys were in the vehicles. There is an increased police presence in Kent as they continue
their investigation.

Andrew Fisher, our Resident State Trooper, is asking all residents to:
be vigilant with regard to your personal property
lock your vehicles
never leave valuables in your vehicles
keep your homes secure

Please contact Troop L in Litchfield if you have any information regarding these incidents.
Troop L Routine Line - 860.626.7900

Join the Town of Kent's Newsletter list serv and stay informed. Click the
image to join, or sign up via text by texting "KENT" to 42828.

visit our website: www.townofkentct.org

https://www.townofkentct.org/

